
 

Autumn Term Newsletter – Friday 4TH April 

School Newsletter 

Thank you to everyone who came to see our 

special assembly last week with the Reception 

students, it was wonderful to see parents and 

carers here to watch the children do their story 

time and then take part in the shared read and 

book-based activities in the classroom 

afterwards.  

 

The children got to enjoy Easter & Eid crafts this 

Friday afternoon and created some wonderful 

arts and crafts! 

 

School finishes this Friday for the Easter half term, 

we hope everyone has a lovely break and a 

Happy Easter. We look forward to seeing 

everyone back at school at the usual time on 

Tuesday 22nd April. 
 



 

Dates for your diary for Spring 

  

  

  

  

 Term 

Spring Term 2: Monday 24th February – Friday 4th April 

Monday 24th - Friday 

28th March 
KS2 (Year 6) Mock SATs Exams 

Monday 24th March 

Parent Drop in 8:40am 

Year 2 Parent Meetings 1pm – 6pm 

(online) 

Wednesday 26th 

March 

Reception Assembly 9.15am (Parents 

Welcome) 

Monday 31st March 
INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED FOR ALL 

PUPILS 

Friday 4th April Easter & Eid Crafts  

 

The last day of school will be Friday 4th March, the 

children will finish at normal time, 3:15pm. 

 

School will be closed for Easter Half Term from: 

Monday 7th April - Monday 21st April. 

 

It will reopen on Tuesday 22nd April at 8:40am. 
 

Half Term Reminder 

Y6 SATs Prep Parent Meeting 

There will be a parent meeting on Tuesday 29th April in regards 

to prep for the Year 6 SATs.  

 

It will take place in the Gym Hall at 2:30pm. 



  

Fact of the week: 

 Mrs Hughes ‘fact of the week’ this 

week is: 

What are the names of the world’s 

five oceans? 

Challenge: Pick one of the oceans 

and name all the countries that 

border it 

Word of the week: 
Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week 

is: Crescendo 

What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

 

Parent Drop-In 

A reminder to parents about our next drop in session. 

 

Many of our children were excited to showcase their hard work 

they’ve produced over the past few weeks to their parents. 

 

 

Y1 Parent Meetings 

Don’t forget, Year 1 have Parent Meetings on Monday 28th April, 

1pm – 6pm. 

 

If you have not yet booked an appointment with your Year 1 child’s 

teacher, there is still time to do so! Please speak with the teacher 

direct to book an appointment. 
 

 

Our next Parent 

Drop-In will be 

on Monday 28th 

April at 8.40am 

 



  

Join us this Saturday at Bluebell 

Green for a special Eid event – 

Breaking Bread.  

 

Share food, arts and crafts, 

play and enjoy the sun this 

Saturday, 12pm – 2pm. 


